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 January 9, 2023 

 
Contact: Melissa Snyder, Community Services Supervisor 
Phone: (626) 403-7360 
Email:  msnyder@southpasadenaca.gov  

 
 

City of South Pasadena Senior Center Lunar New Year Luncheon 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – The City of South Pasadena Senior Center, in 

partnership with the South Pasadena Chinese-American Club, will host a luncheon in 

celebration of the Lunar New Year on Wednesday, January 25, 2023, from 12:00 p.m. 

to 1:00 p.m. at the War Memorial Building, located at 435 Fair Oaks Ave., South 

Pasadena. 

Adults ages 55 and over can make a reservation to receive a free lunch and live 

entertainment provided by South Pasadena Chinese-American Club. Advanced 

reservations are required as space is limited. For more information or to make a 

reservation, please call the South Pasadena Senior Center at (626) 403-7360. 
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